
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Announcements 

 

November 6, 2023 

 

 

East Central High School FCCLA is hosting Girls' Night on November 16th 

from 3-7 p.m. This is a mentoring night for middle school girls. You can pick 

up your permission slip in Mrs. Neltner’s room or the front office. All Girls 

are welcome. 

 

 

 The next FCCLA chapter meeting will be this Wednesday, November 8th 

from 3-4 PM in the FACS room.  All will be discussing STAR Events and 

State Projects that members can complete if they wish.  Also, to answer 

any questions you may have and show you all the opportunities that are 

available.  If you are thinking about doing a project, please make 

arrangements to attend.  There will be a craft and snacks as well. 

 

National Junior Honor Society is inviting all students and staff to bring in $1 

in order to wear your favorite hat on Friday. Money will be collected at 

lunch Monday-Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Today’s Lunch will be: 

Classic: Cincinnati Style Chili 3-way 

Create: Fiesta Bar 

Pizza: Buffalo Chicken Pizza 

-Cheese and Pepperoni 

Bosco Sticks with Marinara Sauce  

 

 

Tuesday’s Lunch will be: 

Classic: Teriyaki or Zesty Orange Chicken and Vegetable pot stickers with 

Lo Mein 

Create: Breakfast Burrito or Bowl 

Pizza: Veggie Pizza 

-cheese and Pepperoni 

Soft Pretzel with cheese sauce 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 


